
 

 
    Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning 

February 13, 2014 

Dates to Remember 
 
Feb. 19 Early Release 
Feb. 20 APC 
Feb. 24 and 25 NO School-ASTE   
            Conference for Staff 
Feb. 26 Shelley Gill Author 
Assemblies 
Mar. 5 Science Fair 
Mar. 7-16 Spring Break 
Mar. 19 Early Release 
Mar. 20 APC 
 

Phone Numbers: 
Mrs. Foster– 373-6774 
Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462 
Mr. Sidelinger – 376 – 6776 
Mrs. Darnell – 357 – 4844 
Mrs. MacDonald – 376 -6772 
Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 
Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 
Mrs. Menzia – 357-6784 
 

 
Mr. Sidelinger and Mrs. 

Olsen’s 31 Fundraiser 
 

Orders due by February 18 
at 5:00 P.M 

 

Box Tops Due in March 

Please bring them in to 

your child’s teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Midnight Sun  

Students School in Session 

February   

17 and 18 
 
While the rest of the District 
students will not have 
school on February 17 and 
18, Midnight Sun students 
will be in school.  Midnight 
Sun Students will not have 
school on February 24 and 
25 so that staff can attend 
the ASTE Conference! 
 

Battle Books 
 

Congratulations to our ¾ 
and 5th grade Battle of 
Books teams on their great 
work at the District 
competition. The ¾ grade 
team made it to semi finals!. 
 
 
 

Science Fair Judging 

Sheet  

 

The Science Fair judging 
sheet is again copied on the 
back of the newsletter. This 
will hopefully help students 
in preparing their winning 
Science Fair projects. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Early Release 

 

Early Release is next week 
on Wednesday, February 19 
at 2:30. Thanks for your 
help in picking up your 
children early! 
 

Chess 

 

Chess DOES NOT meet on 
Early Release days. – No 

Chess on February 19. 

 

Thanks 

 
A huge thanks to Mrs. 
Courtney for all her work in 
organizing the Spelling Bee. 
Also, thanks to Mrs. 
Courtney for the updates 
about school activities on 
the back of the newsletters. 
 
Thanks to Mrs. Foster  and 
Mrs. Olsen for their help 
with the Spelling Bee. 
 
Thanks also to our super 
secretary Mrs. Roach for her 
great record keeping! We 
received an A+ on our 
immunization audit from the 
State. Mrs. Roach keeps 
countless records for our 
school. Her methodical 
attention to details is greatly 
appreciated by the staff! 

 


